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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 12th February 2019, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, C. 

McGann, Mrs. L. Harley, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, Mrs. J. Murden 
(Trowell PC) & one member of the public. 

   
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 The Chairman opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance. 
 
 A member of the public reported that damage is being caused to their property 

on Ilkeston Road by an NCC owned tree & that thus far NCC have declined to 
take any action in respect of maintenance works to the tree. 

 
 It was agreed that the Clerk should contact NCC accordingly on this issue & 

advise the appropriate County Councillors of her actions. 
 
 As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum 

was closed at approximately 7.29pm. 
 
 
 
 Signed................................................................................Chairman 
  
 Date...................................................................................................... 


